
Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

South-East Asia Wing 
Dhaka 

www.mofa.gov.bd 
No.: 19.00.0000.425.34.218.14/184           Date: 04 April 2024 

Subject: Request for nominations for the Indonesian Aid Scholarship (TIAS) for the 
academic year of 2024  

Ref no: OM no. 19.00.0000.425.34.218.14/164 date: 20 February 2024, Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs 

With reference to the above, the undersigned is directed to inform that the 
registration period of the Indonesian Aid Scholarship (TIAS) for the academic year 2024 
has been extended until 20 April 2024. All requirements of application have to be sent via 
email socio.culture@indonesia-bd.org . Following website may be visited for additional 
information: 

https://tias.kemenkeu.go.id. 

03. In view of the above, the Secondary and Higher Education Division of the 
Ministry of Education is requested to kindly nominate suitable officials and share 
required documents of the selected officials to this Ministry at the earliest.  

Encl: As stated. 

  

  
(Nisa Chakma) 

                                                                    Senior Assistant Secretary    
South East Asia Wing   

Phone: 223389374 
                                                                                 Email: sea@mofa.gov.bd 

Secretary 
Secondary and Higher Education Division 
Ministry of Education 
Bangladesh Secretariat, Dhaka 
 

[Kind Attention: PS to Secretary, Ministry of Education] 

  


